
Santa Fe Trail High School 
 FBLA Chapter #9091 
 15701 S. California Rd 
Carbondale, KS 66414-9178 
Phone: (785) 665-7161 or 836-7656 
 Fax: (785) 665-7193 
 
TO:  USD #434 Board of Education 
  Dr. Pegram, Superintendent 
  Patrick Graham, Principal 
 
FROM:   Connie Lindell, SFT-FBLA Local Adviser, SFT-FBLA National Qualifiers 
 
DATE: April 6, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Consideration for Out-of-State Trip for Santa Fe Trail FBLA, plus funding  
 
The SFT-FBLA chapter received and earned many honors at their recent FBLA State 
Leadership Conference last month.  Seven SFT-FBLA members qualified for the 
National FBLA Leadership Conference in Anaheim, CA, June 27-July 2.   
 
We would like the USD #434 Board of Education to consider approving this out-of-state 
trip for these deserving students and support them financially.  We are asking the BOE 
to consider contributing $115 for the registration fee for each qualifier to this National 
Conference.  Total package per person: 6 nights in hotel, registration, and airfare will be 
around $690 per person or a total of $4,830) this amount does not include any meal 
expenses or business tours for the members.  The chapter will earn the remainder of 
the money through fund-raisers and donations.  I am only requesting the Board to 
reimburse me for my meals while sponsoring the SFT-FBLA members in Anaheim and 
pay the $115 National Conference Registration fee for the qualifying students below.  
The students that qualified are:   
 

Hunter Ellenburg, Junior 
 
Kelsey Hug, Junior 
Cameron Koger, Junior 
 
Xavier Ard, Junior 
Calvin Young, Junior 
Otis Costlow, Sophomore 
 
Carson Stumpff, Junior 

Spreadsheet Applications—2nd Place 
 
Partnership with Business—3rd Place 
 
 
Emerging Business Issues—3rd Place 
 
 
 
State Officer-District VII Vice President 

 
Thank you for your consideration.  The FBLA members and I would love to speak to the 
Board, personally, if necessary.   
 
Ms. Connie Lindell, SFT-FBLA Adviser 

Patrick Graham 
Principal 


